

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov March 23, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Rafael Cetina, Agent Zamana, LLC 1813 S. 28th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Cetina:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 7, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license and request for the permanent extension of the premises to include a mezzanine for the premises at 1447 S. Muskego Ave. ("Zamana") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the area of 1447 S. Muskego Ave.

On Thursday, March 23, 2006, the Committee reconsidered your application and voted to hold it in Committee. You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 051451



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov March 23, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Nicholas Estes 1935 N. Cambridge Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Estes:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 7, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Home Improvement Contractor license for "Professional Gutters & Trim" at 119 S. 116th St, West Allis, be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your police report, a copy of which was provided to you along with a notice of hearing.

On Thursday, March 23, 2006, the Common Council voted to remove your application from the deny list and return it to Committee. You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 051451



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov March 23, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Celina Gonzalez 1631 S. 17th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Gonzalez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 7, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2178 S. 17th St. ("El Palomino") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the area of 2178 S. 17th St.

On Thursday, March 23, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 051451



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov March 23, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Rosa Singh 1323 S. 28th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 7, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license for the premises at 6015 W. Forest Home Ave. ("Singha Liquor") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the police report and neighborhood objections. A copy of the police report was provided to you along with a notice of the hearing.

On Thursday, March 23, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 051451



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov March 23, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Phillip Daniels 2938 N. 1st St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Daniels:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 7, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Home Improvement Salesperson license be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Thursday, March 23, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Per the provisions of s. 95-14-7-d, Milw. Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for and be granted this license prior to March 23, 2007. You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 051451